

## **Dunkeld & Birnam Community Council**

**Ordinary Meeting – 7 pm Monday 14<sup>th</sup> January 2019**

**Birnam Institute**

### **Agenda**

#### **Meeting to be audio recorded**

1. Those present: *Chair*
  - Apologies
  - Members of the public present
  
2. Minutes of 10<sup>th</sup> December meeting: *Chair*
  - Amendments:
  - Proposed by:
  - Seconded by:
  
3. Treasurer's report *G. Rees*
  
4. Matters arising & subject updates:
  - Proposal for Road Safety Sub-Group *S. Paton*
  
  - Environment/Planning *H. Taylor*
    - a) Planning Applications
  
  - Policing *D. Fox/Police*
  
  - Community Funding/Funds
    - a) Microgrants for discussion *G. Rees*
    - b) Griffin Windfarm (Main) Fund *M. Gerrie*

- Community Resilience *J. Goree/D. Fox*
- Correspondence/Website *J. Goree*
- Community Engagement/Social Media *J. Goree/D. Fox*
- Transport
  - a) A9/Roads Network *S. Paton*
  - b) Road safety, Parking etc *TBC/Chair*
  - c) Highland Mainline/D&B Station *D. Levy*
- Windfarms *S. Paton*
- Broadband *G. Rees*

5. A.O.B.

Next meeting:- Monday 11<sup>th</sup> February 2019 – 7pm Birnam Institute  
Members of the public are most welcome to attend